
 
 

 
                                                                                                                                 
It has been brought to our notice that Dekotak Pvt. Ltd., with the URL - dekotak.in, has been 
misusing Kotak Mahindra Bank’s logo and duping people by extending dubious job offers without the 
authority and knowledge of any of the entities of the Kotak Mahindra Group. We understand that 
the URL has been deactivated on 23rd May, 2019. We would like to clarify that Dekotak Pvt. Ltd. is 
neither connected with Kotak Mahindra Bank nor any of its subsidiary companies. 
 
Customers and members of the general public are requested to exercise caution whilst dealing with 
such unauthorised person/s, attempting to misuse the name of Kotak Mahindra Bank and/or any 
Kotak Mahindra Group companies. Please take note that Kotak Mahindra Bank Limited, or any of its 
Group companies, has nothing to do with the aforesaid fraudulent individuals or parties.  
 
The Kotak Mahindra Group hereby cautions and warns such unauthorised person/s to desist from 
using the name of any of the Kotak Mahindra Group entities, for the purposes of making unsolicited 
commercial communication, without the knowledge and authority of the Kotak Mahindra Group 
entities and that stringent action (criminal and civil) would be initiated against any person/s found to 
be indulging in such unauthorised and/or fraudulent activities.  
 
The Kotak Mahindra Group is committed to high standards of service and business conduct always. 
 
12th July, 2019 

http://dekotak.in/

